
From: Jeff Madison
To: Stanczyk, Jane
Cc: Kubeczko, Dave; RBC_BOCC
Subject: Sheriday 11-2
Date: Monday, April 09, 2012 4:34:17 PM

Jane,
 
As the LGD for Rio Blanco County, I am requesting a 10 day extension to the deadline for comment
for the Sheridan 11-2 Well by Matrix Oil.  This time is being requested so that the Town of Meeker
can set up a meeting with the applicant and the COGCC staff to discuss concerns with equipment
transportation and the travel plan.
 
I will work with Dave Kubeczko and the town to set up the meeting.
 
Thank You, Jeff
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